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* ..+ November 4, 1998

Mr Larry Feigenbaum
Hoffmann-LaRoche, Inc.
340 Kingsland St.
Bldg. 085/07
Nutley, NJ 07110-1199

Dear Mr. Feigenbaum:

Enclosed please find the following canceled financial assurance documents pertaining to the
decommissioning of the Cintichem facility in Tuxedo, New York:

1. Letter from James J. McGovern to Theodore S. Michaels, dated May 21,1991, regarding
the Decommissioning Financial Assurance Plan for Cintichem's Tuxedo,
New York facility;

2. Parent Company Guarantee, dP4d a," 6,1991, from Hoffman-LaRoche pertaining to
the decommissioning of the C'4 / em 'acility in Tuxedo, New York;.

3. Standby Trust Agreement, dated May 6,1991, from Hoffman-LaRoche pertaining to the
decommissioning of the Cintichem facility in Tuxedo, New York;

4. Letter from Irwin Lerner to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), dated May
6,1991, discussing the financial test for the above parent company guarantee;

5. Letter to Martin F. Stadler from Price Waterhouse, dated April 17,1991, discussing
Price Waterhouse's independent review of Hoffman-LaRoche, Inc.;

6. Letter from Martin F. Stadler to the NRC, dated April 17,1991, regarding the above
parent company guarantee;

7. Letter from Harold F. Boardman to Theodore S. Michaels, dated May 6,1991, regarding
an application for withholding from certain financial information from public disclosure in
accordance with NRC regulations at 10 CFR Part 2.790;

8. Letter to Martin F. Stadler from Price Waterhouse, dated April 21,1994, discussing j j
Price Waterhouse's independent review of Hoffman-LaRoche, Inc.; Ip

)
9. Letter from Martin F. Stadler to the NRC, dated May 1,1995, discussing the financial test

for the above parent company guarantee; and hg
10. Letter to Martin F. Stadler from Price Waterhouse, dated April 26,1995, discussing

Price Waterhouse's independent review of Hoffman-LaRoche, Inc.
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November 4, 1998 -

L. Feigenbaum -2-

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Nick Orlando of m/ staff 73t
(301) 415-6749.

Sincereiy,

[originalsignedby:]

John W. N. Hickey, Chief
Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning

Project Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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